
Page 1 of 1  

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

I am requesting funding for the Crumhorn Mountain Conservation in fiscal year 2025. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is Otsego County, located at 197 Main St Suite 1, Cooperstown, 

NY 13326. The funding would be used for the purchase and conservation of heavily forested lands 

and 63 acres of federal wetlands. The property will be used for hiking, biking, etc. The project is an 

appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will not only save a Boy Scout Camp, but will ensure 

forest and lake access for residents to enjoy as well as serve as a tourist destination for mountain 

biking, backpacking, retreats, and more. 

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized in 42 

U.S.C.5305(a)(1), 5305(a)(2), 5305(a)(4), and/or 5305(a)(5). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Marc Molinaro  

Member of Congress 


